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Respected members of the Oregon Legislature,
I am writing to ask that you pass SB1530 in this short legislative session. It is beyond the time
for climate action, and while I would prefer to see stronger legislation, we must take even this
lesser action now. 
Thank you,
Sarah Mazze
House District 13
Senate District 7
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